

Kea Community Primary School

26 February 2020

Dear Parents

Easter Workshops at Kea Church Wednesday 18 March 2020 Years 3, 4 & 5

On Wednesday 18 March children in years 3, 4 and 5 will be attending Kea Church to take part in Easter workshops which are being organised and run by the church. This will form part of our RE work focusing on Christianity.

Kea School Friends are very kindly funding the coach transport to the church so there is no cost to parents.

Each year group will attend separate workshops as follows:

Year 5 - 9.30 - 10.45 Year 3 - 11.00 - 12.15 Year 4 - 1.30 - 2.45

Children will be able to have their normal lunch arrangements on this day and wear their normal school uniform.

Please complete the permission slip below and return to the school office by Friday 6 March.

Yours sincerely

Headteacher

Katherine Hunkin

Carreine Hunkin

Easter Workshop Kea Church Wednesday 18 March Years 3, 4 & 5

I give permission for my child: part in the Easter workshop at Kea Church travelling	,
Signed:	Date: